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Ukraine thanks you  

 

“Thank you very much for your continues support of our country, our people and community here.  

 

Since this war begins I found that some of the best patriots of Ukraine doesn’t have Ukrainian 

citizenship!  

 

I’m just so much amazed and thankful to you for what you’ve been doing for us! I’m so much grateful 

that now, together we are helping Families and Ukrainian soldiers not just in Izmail, but also in 

danger cities under direct strikes and bombing, such as Nikolaev, Kharkiv and Odessa!  

 

Because of the help and support that we are getting here from you, we are able to send provision and 

food further in country, where the need is even greater than in where we are at! - 700 people in 

bombing shelters getting food in Kharkiv daily! - 300 people in Nikolaev - 200 people in Izmail! + 

continuously distribute groceries, medicines for refugees and those who in need. + supplying needs of 

Ukrainian citizens and soldiers; helping where the need is most.” Alex Illiash  

 

Nearly 50 tons of food hygiene and bedding have already gone to Ukraine and Moldova from the 

people of Hinckley with another 40 tons ready to load.  

 

Please note - We are putting on hold taking in any further donations for food and hygiene for the short 

term in order to allow us time to sort all the wonderful contributions that the people of Hinckley Area 

have provided. 

 

 

We are also 

opening are 

doors to 

Ukrainian 

families 

coming over to 

the UK to 

provide them 

with food, 

hygiene and 

clothing that 

you have 

provided. 

 

We would appreciate your consideration in supporting us in being able to ship the goods to Ukraine 

would be most grateful, please visit our website at  www.feedthehungry.org.uk/ukraine    

 

Thank you again  

 

Gwyn Williams 

International Director  


